
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 April 2007 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 AKAROA HARBOUR ISSUES WORKING PARTY – MR JOHN ROE 
 
  A letter had been received from Mr Roe, who was writing on behalf of the Akaroa Harbour 

Issues Working Party requesting Board support for a toilet to be provided at Sandy Bay in 
Takamatua. 

 
  The Board decided to support the concept of installing a toilet in Sandy Bay providing that there 

was actually a pollution problem in the area.  The Board asked that staff provide some comment 
on the reported pollution and an indication of what, if anything, the Council could do to help 
address the situation. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


